
Resurfacing of Grant 

Ave. From E. 49th 

Street to 71st Street in 

the City of Cleveland 

and the Village of 

Cuyahoga Heights.  

 
We appreciate your understanding of our efforts to 

improve the quality of this county route.  

 

Thank You. 

 
TRAFFIC 
Grant Ave., may be restricted to one-way traffic in the 
westbound direction from E. 49th St., to  
Willow Parkway for a period not to exceed 75 days.  Within 
this timeframe, Grant Ave., may be restricted to one-way 
traffic in the eastbound direction from Grant Parkway 
Drive to E. 71st St., Grant Ave. between Willow Parkway, 
through the IR-77/Grant Ave., interchange, to Grant Park-
way Dr., will be  
maintained with one lane in each direction at all times.  

Detour: 
From E. 49th St., to Willow Parkway, eastbound  
motorists will be directed to E. 49th St., Harvard Ave., and 
IR-77 southbound. From Grant Parkway Dr. to E. 71st St., 
westbound motorist will be directed to E. 71st St.,  
Brecksville Rd., and IR-77 northbound. 

 
CONTRACTOR:  
Vandra Brothers Construction, Inc. 

 
FUNDING: 
5% $5.00 Motor Vehicle License Tax Fund, 38% Federal 
Funds, 22% Ohio Public Works Commission,  
2% Municipalities 

 
COST: 
$1,580,963.85 
 
NOTICE TO PROCEED: 
June 2024 
 
COMPLETION: 
November 2024 
 
FIELD OFFICE: (440) 804-6900 


